
Jamf Announces Upcoming Conference Participation

January 11, 2024

MINNEAPOLIS, Jan. 11, 2024 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Jamf (NASDAQ: JAMF), the standard in managing and securing Apple at work, announced
today that members of its management team will present at the following investor conference:

26th Annual Needham Growth Conference on Tuesday, January 16, 2024 at 11:45am Eastern Time

Webcast of this event will be available on the investor relations section of the Company's website at https://ir.jamf.com/.

About Jamf
Jamf’s purpose is to simplify work by helping organizations manage and secure an Apple experience that end users love and organizations trust. Jamf
is the only company in the world that provides a complete management and security solution for an Apple-first environment designed to be enterprise
secure, consumer simple and protect personal privacy. To learn more, visit: www.jamf.com.
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